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Synod Worship
All are invited to the 140th Synod Mass at 5:00 p.m. tomorrow,
(Friday).  Please join all registrants and guests from throughout
the Diocese - at St. Matthew's.

Members: PLEASE park at Oakland School - we have been
given use of their parking lot for this special mass.
 
 

Sunday Morning - Bishops Homecoming
Please remember that Bishop Daniel, who is our chief pastor
will preach and celebrate at both services on Sunday morning.

This is a time to celebrate our being part of the one, holy,
apostolic Church as embodied in the Diocese of Springfield.

Contact Information
St. Matthew's Episcopal Church
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